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Senate Committee on Judiciary 

900 Court Street NE 

Salem, Oregon 97301 

 

Re: SB 754 Recreational Liability Reform 

 

Chair Prozanski and Members of the Committee: 

 

 I strongly urge you to support SB 754 to reform the ability of out door recreation to 

rely upon waivers to protect them from lawsuits due to the innate dangers of 

participating in outdoor sports and activities in Oregon.  Not passing this legislation 

will severely reduce the number and types of recreation that Oregonians will be able 

to participate in. This is not the type of state that I want to live in because Oregon has 

so much to offer the outdoor enthusiast.   

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Shafer 

Board member for the Oregon Timber Trail 

 


